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April 6, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reporting the following COVID-positive case to Summit County Public Health officials: 
  

 One (1) On-Campus 4th grade student 
 
Thanks for continuing to encourage your children and each other to practice the COVID-19 safety 
protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others, and frequently sanitizing hands 
and/or frequently washing them with soap and water. 
 
More than 1700 families provided feedback regarding the 2021/2022 school year through the survey 
in March.  Our team has been analyzing your feedback along with the feedback provided by our 
students in grades 6 – 12, our certificated staff members and our classified staff members.  During 
the Board of Education Meeting tomorrow evening, I will provide a first glimpse of the feedback as it 
relates to our On-Campus vs. Twinsburg Virtual Academy options, feedback regarding the District’s 
social distancing protocols, and feedback regarding student seating on our school buses.   
 
Also, the Parent Survey and the Student Survey asked for feedback regarding Prom.  Here are the 
results from our Senior Parents and our Class of 2021: 
 
With six (6) students per table and significant space between students, 216 students could attend 
Prom.  The senior class has 325 students this year, thus the entire senior class could not attend 
Prom.  No dates other than Twinsburg High School Seniors could attend.  I am in favor of this 
option: 

5 parents responded favorably 
7 seniors responded favorably 

With eight (8) students per table and moderate space between students, 288 students could attend 
Prom.  The senior class has 325 students this year, thus the entire senior class could not attend 
Prom.  No dates other than Twinsburg High School Seniors could attend.  I am in favor of this 
option: 
19 parents responded favorably 
7 seniors responded favorably 

With ten (10) students per table and limited space between students, the entire senior class could 
attend Prom.  The senior class has 325 students this year, thus the entire senior class could not 
attend Prom.  No dates other than Twinsburg High School Seniors could attend.  I am in favor of this 
option: 
67 parents responded favorably 
19 seniors responded favorably 

I am not in favor of any of these options: 
31 parents responded favorably 
11 seniors responded favorably 
 
Given the above data, and with the review of our Prom plan by the Summit County Public Health 
Department, there will be ten (10) students per table and limited space between students.  More 
specific details regarding Prom 2021 will be provided by Dr. Hebert and our Senior Class Advisor          
Ms. Brittany Hartory. 
 
Finally, this afternoon, superintendents in Ohio were asked to provide our interest in engaging in a 
vaccine roll-out 
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vaccine roll-out for students ages 16-18.  I anticipate that this vaccine roll-out will occur on our campus in 
partnership with a local provider such as the Summit County Public Health Department or a private retail provider 
such as Discount Drug Mart who assisted with our Vaccination Clinics for our staff members.  As more details become 
known, I will share the information with you.   
 
Have a good evening, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 


